
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
March 24, 2018 

 
 
You Are Invited... 
       Following close on the heels of the delightful St. Paddy's Day party,  the hardworking and talented Social Committee 
is hosting another gathering on Wednesday, March 28, 4:00 pm to Welcome Spring and bid farewell to our snow bird 
neighbors who will soon head north.  
 
    The Villas will provide 6'subs (grinders, heroes, Phillys)and we would appreciate contributions of the following: salad, 
snacks, fruit, desserts.      A 50/50 raffle and White Elephant drawing will be held so feel free to donate any 'treasures' you 
would like to include. 
 
    Sign up sheet is at the pool bulletin board and we look forward to another fabulous, fun party.   
 
SPECIAL APPRECIATION 
    Our thanks to all who set up/clean up/sell raffles and a special thank you to the generous  
GDOVIC BROTHERS, our very own Jim and his brother Bill, for donating the two (2) tents that make the Gazebo area 
that much more comfortable for gatherings.  Much appreciation to Gdovics all! 
 
WELCOME/BIENVENIDO/FAILTE/WILLKOMMEN/BIENVENUE 
    On behalf of Committee Chair Myra Johnson and the Welcome Committee we have attached a copy of the new 
Welcome letter to New Residents which has helpful information for both new, and current, residents.  We thank all 
members of this committee for helping to 'make first impressions last'. 
 
FIRE ANTS BE GONE 
    Kindly notify Grounds and Landscaping Liaison Paul King if you notice areas with the dreaded fire ants and he will 
arrange to have it treated.   
 
A NEIGHBORLY INVITATION 
    Once again Alice & Lyle Kienitz are opening their lovely home to all who would like to join them on Easter Sunday, April 
1, 1:30 pm for dinner.  Kindly RSVP (989/642-2316 or avkienitz@aol.com) to join them and other neighbors for a delicious 
dinner.   
 
ONGOING ACTIVITIES 

• Monday & Thursday, 9:30 am for Pickle Ball 
• Tuesday, 9:30 am for Shuffleboard 
• Monday to Friday, 10:00 am for Pool Aerobics 
• Wednesday, 4:00 pm for Ladies Gathering at Gazebo 

 
HOLD THE DATE 
    Monthly Board Meeting, Thursday, April 19, 2:30 pm at Jacaranda Library 
 
A REMINDER 
    All homeowners are required to provide a DECLARATION OF INSURANCE each year to our Management Company in 
accord with Florida law. Kindly request a copy from your insurer and forward to:  

Sunstate Management Association, P. O. Box 18809, Sarasota, FL  34276. 
Any questions you can email Lindsey Rhoades at lindsey@sunstatemanagement.com.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 

HAPPY EASTER AND HAPPY PASSOVER TO OUR NEIGHBORS AND YOUR FAMILIES 


